
Resolution in Favor of Family Rights Initiative 
to the Voters instead of to the Legislature

Whereas the 2023 Parents Rights Initiative to the 2024 Legislature 
was used by Democrats in the legislature to mislead voters in the 2024
General Election into thinking that Democrats support Parents Rights 
when in fact they oppose Parents Rights, and 

Whereas the 2026 Family Rights Initiative includes restoring Parents 
Rights and restoring the right of girls to fair sports opportunities and 
repeals numerous bad laws passed in recent years and is carefully 
written in such a way that it meets the single subject rule, and

Whereas restoring Family Rights (including Parents Rights and Girls 
Rights) is strongly supported by Independent swing voters, and

Whereas putting a Family Rights Initiative on the 2026 General 
Election ballot will strongly favor conservative Republican candidates –
increasing their odds of victory in swing districts in the 2026 election, 
and

Whereas supporting any more Initiatives to the Legislature will only 
give Democrats who control the Legislature another opportunity to 
mislead voters and another opportunity to hide their real position on 
Parents Rights and Girls Rights from the voters in the 2026 election, 

Therefore, be it resolved that we support putting a Family Rights 
Initiative on the Fall 2026 ballot instead of putting the Parents Rights 
Initiative back to the Legislature in 2026. 

Organization: _________________________________    

Signature of Chairperson __________________________

Date: ______________________

For additional information, visit Washington Parents Network.com

or contact: David@WashingtonParentsNetwork.com

mailto:David@WashingtonParentsNetwork.com

